President’s Office.

November 14, 1927

Brig.-General Sir Gordon Guggisberg, late Governor
of the Gold Coast, is in Toronto this week, and will address our students
and some public meetings. From here he goes to Winnipeg, but will be
back, and expects to be in Montreal from December 8 to 12. On one of those
days he will address the Canadian Club, but he is much interested in higher
education, and I know that he would like to meet you and see something of
MeGill. He will be staying a$ the York Club, Toronto, until the end of
the present weeke
On Friday night I tried to get in touch with you, but you
were hidden away some where, and I suppose on Saturday you were at Kingston.
We were watching that game with much interest, and if MeGill had won the
championship this year there would have been a large number in Toronto who
would have been pleased with her victory. However, she put up an excellent
fight for it.,
With kind regards, I am,

Yours sincerely,

President.

Principal Sir Arthur Currie, GeCeM.G.,
McGill University, Montreal.




